Port Chester Obedience Training Club
Club Meeting Minutes
Sunday, December 11th, 2022
A regular meeting of the members of the Port Chester Obedience Training Club was held virtually and in person on Sunday, December 11th, 2022 at 4:04pm. 
Present at the meeting were 16 members in person and 9 on zoom and the following directors: 
Kathy Gregory, President
Barbara Shubinski, 1st Vice President
Bruce Sheffler, Treasurer
Deedie Domenicali, Recording Secretary
Sharon Ripps, Corresponding Secretary
Jeanne Meldrim, Director

A motion was made to waive the reading of the minutes from the last meeting and was adopted.
The President provided her report.
The 1st Vice President provided her report as Facilities Coordinator.
The report of the 2nd Vice President was delivered by the President.  Sit N Stay is looking for articles and news.
The Treasurer reported on the state of the club’s finances and advised that a budget is under development and will be presented at the next meeting.  
The Corresponding Secretary provided her report. Seminars and workshops are being booked now for next year; ideas are welcome.  Kassi McCombe will be coordinating volunteer opportunities effective January 2023 and all such opportunities will be listed on the website.  
The Recording Secretary presented her report as Agility Liaison.
Director, Jeanne Meldrim, presented information about the FAST CAT we are sponsoring next year.
The President delivered the report for Director, George Berger, regarding membership.  Renewal emails will be going out shortly. 
Members requested an updated Red Book for members and the May agility trial was discussed.  We have a chair for the trial, Angela Wormser, and Barbara Baltz has agreed to assist.
The meeting was adjourned at 4:35pm.
Respectfully submitted,
Deedie Domenicali, Recording Secretary 



